MEMBERS NEWSLETTER NO 47

NOVEMBER 1996

Hi Everyone,

The last newsletter for 1996, it must be almost Christmas;
remember that our Park Care day is the Sunday of the first full weekend so the
next one is on 8th December. We will weed around the new dam at Kathner St
and have a nice social get-together. I would also like to discuss a few ideas so we
will call it a member’s meeting.

The Craft day was a great success and has enabled us to add $268.50 to
our funds. Thank you to everyone who contributed in any way. We have a pair
of spectacles with sun visors left here on the day.

Will caretakers please complete their report forms and return them to
Pauline or me. Could you please let me know any hours you have worked by this
weekend. If you work on the Ridge it is essential that you sign yourself on and
off each time; I have spare forms if you need one.

People who have not completed membership forms will find this the last
newsletter they will receive. Please send in your form, phone for another one, or
accept our thanks for your past participation.

We do not meet again officially until 2nd February 1997 but we will be
working on the Ridge through the holidays when it is not too hot; there are
always weeds to get rid of. Please keep a watch for any one behaving
suspiciously; we have planted too many things for them to get burnt.

Thank you all for a most successful and happy 1996, 1 wish you a Merry
Christmas and a 1997 which includes Cooleman Ridge in its program!

Statistics for October:
Hours Park Carers 177)
CIT students 48 ) 225

Woody weeds

Herbacious weeds 8000

Trees & shrubs planted 181
Herbacious plants planted 71
Grasses planted 159

Dates to Remember:
Sunday 8th December Kathner St 1.30pm

Cheers

Bess (2887536)



